
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 

FROM: Josh Finch, City Administrator  

DATE: November 4th, 2022 

RE: Monthly Newsletter 

 

These are some exciting times here in the City of Hillsboro! It is extremely 

encouraging to see the dedication and ongoing efforts of the City Council, 

Commissions, and City Staff come to see completion in many of the projects and 

activities highlighted in this newsletter if anyone has any questions, please feel free to 

contact us at city hall (608)-489-2521. 

Administrator Update: November means election and budget finalization! This is 

crunch time at City Hall with both the Election on November 8th and the budget adoption 

on November 21st. This will conclude a near 4-month process to coordinate and plan for 

the cities municipal budget for 2023.  

Police Spotlight: Halloween was a success and a lot of fun. Officers handed out 

several bags of candy it was well received by the kids. We continues to work with the 

school-on-school safety, and we are still in the works of doing a tabletop exercise for an 

upcoming scenario as well as working with them on a grant for mapping of the 

school. We finalized a new grant and have ordered two new PBT’s, and this grant was 

100% funded which is great! 

Library Spotlight: Hillsboro Public Library Fall/Winter 2022-  
Kids/Family - Stories for Sprout (toddlers) Friday Nov. 18 & Dec. 9, 10:30-11:15am 
Crafts for Kids (4-15 years old) 4-6pm Tues.  Nov. 15 & Dec. 20. 
Adult - Matinee Movies 1pm •Wed. Nov. 16 The Father & •Dec. 21 IRIS. 
Holiday Paint n’ Sip- 6-8pm •Wed. Dec. 21 Event will be at Hotel Hillsboro conference 
room, PRE-pay $30.00 at the library.   
All Ages: 
“Thankful Activity” - starting Nov. 15 tell us what you are thankful for. 
 



 
Hillsboro School District Spotlight: The School District of Hillsboro Veterans Day 

Program Friday, November 11 at 9:30 AM; MS/HS Gym Open to the public. Please 

enter at the lower cafeteria doors. November 23-25 there is no school. 

Your Spotlight!: Have something you would like to share in the Administrators 

Newsletter, feel free to email me at Admin@hillsborowi.com with the subject “Admins 

Newsletter” with the topic of your choice*. 

MINUTES FOR BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS: All meeting minutes are uploaded to 

the website upon approval. Please follow the link below for the most updated 

information & meeting minutes: https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes  

 

Respectfully, 

Josh Finch 

City Administrator- Hillsboro, WI 
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